
Dr Duane Booysen 

The Postgraduate Office would like to congratulate the doctoral candidates who 
took part in the Scientific Poster and the Three Minute Thesis (3MT) YEBO! 
conference competitions, 12-14 April 2021. Dr Duane Booysen, who 
obtained his PhD in Psychology at SU recently, took first place in the Scientific 
Poster competition, for his super poster presentation entitled, “The feasibility 
of disseminating and implementing prolonged exposure therapy for survivors 
of trauma in South Africa: a mixed-methods study”. Mr Charles Manyelo, a 
PhD candidate at SU’s Medicine and Health Sciences faculty, took third place in 
the 3MT competition, for his fascinating 3-minute talk on, “Host biomarkers 
as tools for early diagnosis of tuberculous meningitis”. Congratulations to 
you both!

The YEBO! project aimed to foster the internationalisation of doctoral 
studies in South Africa. After three and a half years, the closing YEBO! 
conference opened the discussion of what the YEBO! project had achieved and 
provided an opportunity for South African doctoral candidates to showcase 
their research. Read more about the YEBO! project here.
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Flying SU’s Flag High at the 2021 YEBO! Conference

https://yebo.cut.ac.za/

